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23 May 2022 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Year 1 visit to Avro Heritage Museum 
 
On Tuesday 21 June Year 1 will be visiting AVRO Heritage Museum in Woodford as part of our topic on 
journeys.  We will be learning about significant historical events in our locality including the history of A V 
Roe, who was a pioneer in the field of private and commercial flight.   
 
Classes will be visiting at different times during the day and the children will be provided with a packed 
lunch which they will eat in school on their return from the visit.   
 
A subsidised voluntary contribution of £8-00 is requested to cover the cost of transport and entry to the 
museum.  We wish to make it clear that no child will be denied participation in the visit because no 
contribution has been made.  Should, however, the cost of the visit not be covered, it may be necessary to 
cancel the venture as the school has limited resources for visits of this kind.  
 
We would very much welcome volunteers to accompany us on this visit. Avro Heritage Museum needs the 
class to be split into 6 groups, each accompanied by an adult, for the visit to take place.  Should there be 
fewer than 5 parent volunteers per class, we regret that the activity will have to be cancelled for that 
particular class.   
 
To provide your consent, make payment and also volunteer if you are able, please go to the School Spider 
app, under payment area and select the relevant options. If you are not already using the School Spider 
app, please download the app, select school, click parent dashboard go to ’create account’ and enter your 
email address which is already held by school.  
 
We are aware if using an iphone sometimes you are unable to click on the options in the App.  If this is the 
case, please try a different device – tablet or PC.   Please contact the office if you are experiencing any 
issues. 
 
We would be very grateful if you would complete the information and payment on School Spider by Friday 
10 June. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Year One Teachers 
 


